
M.A.I.S. 2020 Spring Appeal

  

Metro Atlanta Al-Anon Alateen Information Service

Temporary Mailing Address: 
M.A.I.S. C/O Dixie Petit 
255 Jones Bridge Place Circle 
Alpharetta, GA 30030 

Literature Distribution Center, 
Meeting Information  

and Hotline 
404-678-0467 

Make sure your group has provided MAIS with your most 
current meeting information.  Are you meeting virtually?  Have 
you temporarily suspended your meeting?  Are you still meeting 
face-to-face?  Email maisboardchair@gmail.com to make sure 
this important information is available on our website. 

Participate in bimonthly MAIS meetings.  We need your MAIS 
Representative’s email address, so we can invite them to our 
upcoming MAIS general meeting July 8, 2020.  Send your 
contact information to maisboardchair@gmail.com 

Fill vacant service positions: 
MAIS Committee Chair, MAIS Office Chair, 

Answering Service Chair, Website Chair, 
Secretary and MAIS Anniversary Party Chair 

Visit www.alanonatl.org for a description of these vital roles. 

What do we do? 
MAIS provides Metro 
Atlanta Al-Anon 
information for families 
and friends of alcoholics, 
as we have for the past 51 
years.  We are still 
available for those 
reaching out in crisis, or 
looking for local Al-Anon 
meeting information, but 
we need your support and 
participation to do so.  

What can you do?

Your generous 
donations are critical to 
keeping our website 
current, our meeting 
information and phone 
line accessible, and 
ensuring we can resume 
processing your 
literature orders after 
the pandemic.  Our 
website : 
www.alanonatl.org 
provides a PayPal 
Button for donations, 
and you can still send 
us a check and drop it 
in the mail:  

MAIS  C/O Dixie Petit 

255 Jones Bridge Place 
Circle 
Alpharetta, GA 30022 
(Include your group name 
and number on your 
check.) 

Help us help you! 
Please share this appeal 
at three consecutive 
meetings and share 
your suggestions on 
how we can best serve 
you .  
Email suggestions to: 
maisboardchair@gmail.com


The MAIS Office is 
temporarily closed due to the 
pandemic, so we are currently 

unable to process literature 
orders.  We suggest you place 

your literature orders with 
Georgia Al-Anon Central 

Services www.ga-al-anon.org 
until we are able to resume 

that service.  We apologize for 
any inconvenience. 

  
We continue to operate 

remotely, receiving mail, 
taking phone calls and 
responding to emails.

We need your 
support


